
WELCOME BACK TO 
SCHOOL

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to this new academic 
year!
It is my pleasure to salute you and 
give you a warm welcome to the 
upcoming journey that brings the 
world to our school. 
I truly expect this year to be one 
of the most fruitful and enriching 
for all of us.

Kind regards,

Additional Information

* Plataform MyON si coming soon… get 
ready to read and have fun with it!

*Teacgers e-mail: 
dianamosquera@gimnasiocalibio@.edu.co

These weeks … We are working on...
. 
•SPEAKING: The Lord’s Prayer, Greetings 
and farewells, classroom commands, 
Imperatives.
•VOCABULARY: Musical instruments, Places 
in a school, Family members and places at 
home.
•GRAMMAR: Present continuous, There is / 
There are, simple present, Numbers to 
100.
* VIDEOS: .
-https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KPJ6I1zxYhg
*https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wwZ4e0NgRN8
&t=50s
*https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tVlcKp3bWH8
*https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hjFaqDNUVFo
*https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yt8GFgxlITs

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER
Teacher:

Ms Diana Mosquera 

We would like to congratulate to EMMANUEL ORTIZ ZAPATA 
and SARA L[OPEZ GUEVARA  as  our star students of these 
week due to their constant, effort, motivation and kindness.  
CONGRATULATIONS!!!                                                             

 SECOND GRADE

VALUE: FRIENDSHIP!!!
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